
Greetings, 
 
The school year is coming to a quick close next week.  The 4th quarter was full of 
challenges with our school closures, and the many uncertainties we faced.  However, 
this year should not be remembered only for Distance Learning and virtual graduation 
ceremonies. This year, we as a team, completed much great work to help our students 
and schools progress. 
 
Attached is a list of accomplishments for this school year.  Everyone contributed in 
some way to bring this work about for our students.  You probably have your own lists of 
accomplishments.  Now is a good time to reflect and make plans for next school year. 
 
We are still uncertain about much that next school year will bring.  However, a 
dedicated group of teacher leaders and administrators are working on plans that range 
from employee safety to how grades are issued.  We have launched a new web page 
for our COVID-19 recovery plans.  This page and the plans will be updated on a variety 
of topics from personal safety to instruction to athletics as we learn more.   
 
http://www.cuhsd.net/COVID19-Recovery-Plan/index.html 
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